
                                   

                                                                                              

Are you prepared for 
 the EU’s Environmental Directives? 

 
Don’t miss the opportunity for this important update 

on the RoHS, EuP, and WEEE Directives 
 

Washington, DC, U.S. Department of Commerce 
Monday, April 18, 2011, 9:30 a.m. to 1:00 p.m. 

 
Speakers: 

 Steve Andrews, United Kingdom, Department for Business, Innovation and Skills 
(BIS), Assistant Director of Environmental and Product Regulation 

 
 Chris Smith, United Kingdom, National Measurement Office, Technical Manager: 

Enforcement 
 

 Private Sector speaker, TBA 
 

RSVP  
 
Robert.Straetz@trade.gov or 202-482-4496 before Wednesday, April 13, 2011 

 
The Restriction of Hazardous Substances (RoHS) Directive has just completed a revision 
bringing important changes to be applied across Europe in 18 months time. 
 
The Energy Using Products (EuP) Directive has entered into a very important stage as 
implementing measures affecting specific products have been agreed and are now coming 
into force. 
 
The Waste Electrical and Electronic Equipment (WEEE) Directive is undergoing a 
revision that will bring about key changes. 

 
Steve Andrews and Chris Smith have extensive experience with this legislation and are 
well qualified to discuss how these directives will affect U.S. companies, and what 
companies can expect in the future.  The company speaker will offer practical information on 
complying with these directives. 

 


